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Council Report 
For the Meeting of July 25, 2024 
 

 

To: Council Date: July 18, 2024 

From: C. Kingsley, City Clerk 

Subject: Amendment Bylaw for Short-Term Rental Regulation Bylaw 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the following bylaw be given first, second and third readings: 

1. Short-Term Rental Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 1), No. 24-059 
 

BACKGROUND 
 
Attached for Council’s initial consideration is a copy of the proposed Bylaw No. 24-059. 
 
The issue came before Council on July 18, 2024 where the following resolution was approved: 

 
Amendments to the Short-Term Rental Regulation Bylaw 
 
1. That, pursuant to section 59 of the Community Charter, Council direct the City Clerk to 

publish notice of its intention to amend the Short-Term Rental Regulation Bylaw and 
provide an opportunity for persons who consider themselves to be affected to make 
written representations to Council prior to the adoption of the amendment bylaw. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Curt Kingsley         
City Clerk        
 
Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager 
 
List of Attachments: 

• Bylaw No. 24-059 


